Stuart Monk

Subject:	FW: Plaistow and Ifold Parish Neighbourhood Plan





From: Christine Goudie [mailto:Christine.Goudie@waverley.gov.uk]
Sent: 17 March 2020 15:14
To: Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: Plaistow and Ifold Parish Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for giving Waverley Borough Council the opportunity to comment on the above consultation.

We note that you are making your own housing allocation. However the quantum of development of ten dwellings over the plan period, will have no impact on Waverley’s adjacent villages.

We therefore have no comment to make.

However we look forward to hearing from you regarding future consultations. Kind regards

Christine Goudie Planning Officer (Policy)
Waverley Borough Council 01483 523191
Working Tuesday to Thursday
If I am not available and you need assistance before my return please contact the Planning Policy Team on 01483 523291 or at planningpolicy@waverley.gov.uk
www.waverley.gov.uk



This email, and any files attached to it, is confidential and solely for the use of the individual or organisation to whom it is addressed.
The opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily those of Waverley Borough Council.
The Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message after it has been sent. If you are not the intended recipient of this email or the person responsible for delivering it to them you may not copy it, forward it or otherwise use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so may be unlawful.
Please visit our website at http://www.waverley.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.
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